
 

 

 
 
  
 
 

 
 

Tuesday 25th February 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Visit to the Potteries Museum and Art Gallery 
 
An educational visit for Year 7 pupils has been organised to the Potteries Museum and Art Gallery in Hanley, 
Stoke on Trent on Tuesday 4th March 2025. This links with current work in History and Art. Activities will include 
a workshop and a Greek style clay pot which your child will be able to bring home.   
 
This visit if fully subsidised so there will be no cost to parents/carers.  To consent to your child attending this visit, 
could you please click on the link or QR code below and complete the online consent/behaviour form by this 
Friday 28th February 2025 at the very latest.  
 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/Hv10KgVega    or 
 
 
 
Although this visit is open to all pupils, the school reserves the right to refuse participation to any pupil whose 
behaviour in school is judged unacceptable. 
 
We will be departing at 9:30am and return to school before the end of the school day.  Please ensure that pupils 
arrive at school for 8:45am.  Pupils will be expected to wear normal school uniform and will require a packed 
lunch and snack for the day; however nuts, glass bottles and fizzy drinks are not permitted.  If your child receives 
free school meals and would like a school packed lunch, please ask your child to inform the school kitchen, by 
this Friday 28th February 2025.  
 
Please refer to our Terms and Conditions for School Visits by visiting our website: 

https://www.ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk/parents---carers/terms-and-conditions-for-school-visits 

By signing up to this visit, you are agreeing to the terms outlined. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss D Alston 
Lead for Art & Design and Technology 
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